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To President of IG Metall 
Christiane Benner 
Christiane.Benner@igmetall.de  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear friends, 
 
Fiom stands alongside Volkswagen workers in the just fight to keep their jobs and against the wage cuts that the 
company wants to impose. 
 
Volkswagen's attack is an attack to the heart of industrial relations in Germany and in Europe. 
 
For these reasons we support the warning strikes organised by IGMetall and we will be present in Germany with a 
delegation of Fiom Cgil starting from the strike on Monday 9th to bring our solidarity during the mobilisation. 
 
The fight against  multinational's greed  that are not reinvesting their enormous profits in research, innovation and 
employment development but distributing dividends is a fight that unites the union throughout Europe and 
 worldwide. 
 
This is the time to join forces to affirm a new model of democratic, socially and environmentally sustainable 
development based on the recognition of collective bargaining and union freedoms. 
 
United we will win! 
 
In solidarity 
 

Fiom-Cgil national secretary 
             Samuele Lodi 
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